
 

13th March 2020 
 

 

WHITELEYS DEVELOPMENT 
INFORMATION NOTICE 44 
 
Dear Neighbour, 
 
Re: Recommencement of Piling works, March 2020 v2 
 
A two week suspension of our main piling works has been undertaken to review our noise 
controls with Westminster City Council.  New noise controls and levels have now been agreed, 
and main piling works will recommence next week (Monday 16th March).  

This will be the start of the six month installation of over 400 concrete piles down to depths of 
45 metres below ground level.  To do complete this phase of the works as quickly as possible 
we will be using three 150 tonne piling rigs.  Unfortunately, this heavy engineering is inherently 
noisy, but we will endeavour to minimise the impacts wherever we can.  

 
Summary of site works week commencing 16th March 2020 

If you have any questions regarding this information, please contact our site community 
manager; Mary-Anne on 07818 528837.  

If you have any other questions, please email whiteleyscommunity@laingorourke.com. and 
we endeavour to respond to your all of your queries to within 48 hours.  
 
Kind regards, 
The Expanded team 


